
May 23, 2025 

Chair John Kennedy       Ranking Member Patty Murray 

Subcommittee on Energy and Water Development  Subcommittee on Energy and Water Development 

U.S. Senate Committee on Appropriations   U.S. Senate Committee on Appropriations  

Dirksen Senate Office Building     Dirksen Senate Office Building  

Washington, D.C. 20510      Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Chair Kennedy and Ranking Member Murray, 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has a pecuniary interest in any of the congressionally directed 

spending items that I have requested in the Fiscal Year 2026 Energy and Water Development Bill, consistent 

with the requirements of paragraph 9 of Rule XLIV of the Standing Rules of the Senate. None of the entities for 

which I have requested congressionally directed spending are for-profit entities. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Angus S. King, Jr. 

United States Senator 

                                                                                                  



King, Angus(I-ME) Energy and Water Development
Congressionally Directed Spending Requests

Recipient Name Project Purpose Project Location Amount Requested
($000)

Island Institute To support microgrid development. Hancock County ME $1,199

 EWD_King_CDS_Disclosure_25.pdf Document created 06/25/2025, 03:20 PM 


